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Lower 1’s exciting start to money in maths 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in our maths lessons, Lower 1 have been busy learning all about money. The 

children have been identifying the value of different denominations of coins and notes, both in 

pounds and pence. It has been wonderful to see how familiar and confident they are becoming 

when working with money. 

Over the coming weeks, we will extend this learning further by practising how to pay for items 

and calculate change. The children’s enthusiasm and progress have been fantastic so far—

what a superb start to our new maths topic! Well done, Lower 1! 

 

Miss Charlotte James and Miss Aoife Pearce 


